
Simsbury Recycling Committee Meeting 
Town Hall Offices—Room 103 

March 28, 2019 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:36pm. 
 
Joe Daly, Rosemary Fusco, Joan Miller and Mary Turner were present. 
 
Sara Burrows and Frank Gould were guests at the meeting. They represent the 
Environmental Ministry at the First Church of Christ in Simsbury. 
 
Joe Daly made a motion to approve the minutes of February 28, 2019. Mary Turner 
seconded the motion. All agreed. Motion carried. 
 
Joan Miller has been very active presenting alternative solutions to the Styrofoam 
packaging. She has been in touch with Steve Antonio and he agrees to look into some 
alternative packaging. Perhaps other businesses can do the same. 
 
The Swap Shoppe schedule is ready for signups. 
 
The BOS has approved the “FILL-IT’ project at the March 11th meeting. Tom Roy 
indicates that there may be a grant for providing fill stations at the sport fields and parks. 
 
Joan Miller and Joe Daly presented designs for a logo for the project. Rosemary Fusco 
made a motion to accept Joe Daly’s design and Joan Miller seconded the motion. All 
agreed. Motion carried. The logo will be in the window of the many business 
establishments. 
 
At 7:32pm Joan Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Joe Daly. All 
agreed and motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Rosemary Fusco 
 


